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Thank you very much for the Liaison entitled “NetConf(NC)/YANG management for PON”.  It was 
reviewed in the ITU-T Q2/15 meeting.  We agree that it is definitely valuable and necessary to study 
a common PON management for various types of PON systems.  

We received some contributions related to this topic in this meeting.  Although we have not reached 
any agreements on how ITU-T works on this so far, we will continue to discuss this topic in our future 
meetings with the contribution-driven basis. 

Q2/15 is interested to continue to cooperate with Broadband Forum to progress this study. 
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